Hello Lowell Families and Community!

We are getting closer to some vacation time for staff and students alike! To allow our
staff fo also have time away, the track lights will not be on in the evenings during the
winter break, December 18-January 3, 2022.

Lundly is still looking for volunteers! Do you have one hour a week to help students in our
school communitye SMART Reading is looking for virtual Volunteer Readers to read with
kindergarten students at Lundy Elementary. This volunteer position is a great way to get
involved and help kids get excited about reading! If you or someone you know is
interested in volunteering, please visit www.SMARTReading.org or call 877-598-4633.

Once again, our amazing Family Resources Director, better known as Mr. Dan, has
arranged a toy giveaway on Saturday, December 18, in the Lundy gym from 9:00am to
12:00pm. There are some amazing gifts for the kiddos in our community.

Winter Spirit Activities are in full effect at Lowell Jr/Sr High. From Dec. 8-10, there is a
“snowball warl” If a student gets “caught” being kind, they will receive a “snowball.”
The class with the most snowballs wins a prize on Friday. Dec. 9-10 is Trim the Treel!
Students collect cards hidden around the school as well as earning them through good
behavior. The first 20 students to complete their “set” wins! Dec. 13-16 is a locker
decorating competition. Time for those kiddos to show off their decorating skills. The
winners will be announced at the assembly on Thursday.

Please remind your children to practice good, safe behaviors on the bus so that our
drivers can get them to and from school safely.

Only one more week before vacation. Let's make sure we are all staying healthy. While
Covid is still on our minds, there are other viruses and illnesses out there as well. Make
sure that students come each day with a clean mask and a personal water bottle.
Wash hands often and if that isn't possible, use hand sanitizer. Remind students that
sharing drinks, snacks, masks, and gum is not ok.

As always, stay safe, healthy, and kind!



